
 

  

 TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - SEPTEMBER 30, 2018 

A People Called CHURCH AND SCHOOL 
ST. PAUL CATHOLIC 

 

ST. PAUL 
EUCHARISTIC  

CELEBRATIONS 
Tuesday 8:00am Mass 

Friday 8:45am Mass 

Saturday    5:30pm Mass 

Sunday 9:00am Mass 

Reconciliation 2nd & 4th  
Saturday  10:00am  

or by Appointment 

St. Paul Mission Statement 

As a welcoming faith  
community centered in the 
Eucharist and guided by the 
Holy Spirit, our mission is to 
give glory to our Lord Jesus 

Christ through:  

Inspirational Worship 
Faithful Discipleship 

Service to Others 

Parish Office   
PO Box 95  Hwy. D & 83  
Genesee Depot, WI  53127  
Tel. 262/968-3865  
Fax. 262/968-5546 

Hours:  
Monday-Friday 
8:00am to 4:30pm  

Religious Ed:  
262/968-2276 

School:   
262/968-3175  

Website: 
www.stpaulgenesee.net  

Email: 
office@stpaulgenesee.net 

Welcome  
to the congregation of  

St. Paul Catholic Church. 
We are glad you joined us. 

conducted by Knights of Columbus  

Delicious Breakfast for young and old,  
fellowship, and a presentation by Fr. Dan Volkert giving you a 

glimpse of his family, his past life in the financial world, and his 
call to the priesthood.   

See you there! 
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WELCOME TO ST. PAUL PARISH 

Weekly 

Message  

“Love contains all vocations,”  

Participation in the Church is based on baptism, when God 
gives us new life in Christ, and on faith, when God gives us the 
grace to see and assent to a vision of things beyond the purely 
visible. Those who share a common baptism and who profess 
the same faith participate in the one Church. 

Some lay people have what theologians are now calling “a  
vocation within a vocation,” a calling to ecclesial ministry 
within their basic baptismal calling to be servants of the 
world. For many years, lay people have served the Church and 
her people as catechists, liturgists, directors of charities and 
good works, administrators, principals and teachers in Catho-
lic schools. Some of these activities are full-time and some 
part-time, some are salaried positions and some are done by 
volunteers. While exercised always in cooperation with      
ordained priests, “the ministries, the offices and roles of the 
lay faithful find their foundation in the sacraments of baptism 
and confirmation and, for a good many of them, in the sacra-
ment of matrimony.” (Christifideles laici, 23). 

Those lay men and women involved with ministry, whether 
formally instituted or in other fashions, build up the Church and 
enrich the lives of all of us. Ministry in the Catholic Church is far 
more diverse now, and it is difficult to imagine what the 
Church’s life would be without lay ministers. Participation in 
ministering to people is complemented by the many liturgical 
ministries that now enrich our worship of God, 

St. Therese of the Child Jesus, the Little Flower, whose feast is 
celebrated on Oct. 1, knew what is at the heart of all participa-
tion in the Church: love. She had a heart which desired to do 
everything for God. This cloistered Carmelite nun wanted to 
teach, to be an apostle, a priest, a martyr and, especially, to be a 
missionary from the dawn of creation until the end of time. She 

laughed at herself for such desires, for she fully accepted St. 
Paul’s reminder to the Christians at Corinth that God has deter-
mined different roles and offices in the Church. The Church is 
made up of many parts, and one part cannot say to another, “I 
have no need of you.” (see 1 Cor 12, 21). The abundance of 
God’s love filling her heart made her want to do everything  
possible to return that love. God made known to her how she 
could truly do everything if her vocation was to be love in the 
heart of the Church. “Love contains all vocations,” wrote St. 
Therese. “Love is everything. It is love alone that enables the 
Church’s members and ministers to act.” We must continue that 
same spirit of St. Therese as our ministries and committees 
start up again this fall. 

Fr. Dan 

 

What’s Happening This Week! 
Sept 30 Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
Oct 2  Alpha Program begins, 5:45pm 
Oct 4  Bring Donations for Clothing Share, 12 - 8:00pm 
Oct 5&6 Free Clothing Share 

1. Visit stpaulgenesee.net and click Give Online 
2. Select your donation amount and frequency. 
3. Enter your account and payment information. 

Online Giving is Now  
Available at St Paul Parish!   

(Detailed instruction sheet located in 
Gathering Space) 

Welcome!    We hope you accept this as your invitation to re-
discover the truth, wonder and mystery of the Catholic faith. As 
your brothers and sisters in our worldwide Catholic family, we 
want you back.  

If you are a practicing Catholic and have decided to make St. Paul 
your church home, simply call 262-968-3865, come by or visit 
www.stpaulgenesee.net to start to get registered.  

Is the Church Relevant? 
It’s a tough question many are asking today.  Relevant to who 
and why?  If it does not seem relevant to me today, why should 
it?  If the Catholic faith and teachings really are a road map for a 
holy way of life and the core of that life is expressed within a 
family unit, we must not be afraid to ask the tough questions.  
Regardless if you have been a devout Catholic your whole life or 
you are struggling to believe any more, we invite you to join us 
for a night of laughter and learning as we explore the critical 
questions of relevancy and dialogue about concrete ways to 
strengthen the relational bonds for both our household and 
Church family. 

See you November 7, 6:30-7:30pm, St. Paul Church featuring 
Rich Curran, Parish Success Group. Families of all ages are wel-
come, applicable to children grade 6 and up.  Childcare will be 
provided. 

Fellowship to follow in the St. Paul Cafeteria.  The Scholastic 
Book Fair will also be open that evening. 

Partially funded by The Catholic Experience Fund 

 

http://www.stpaulgenesee.net/
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Faith Formation    

Faith Formation    

Alpha is coming! 
Have you ever wondered: Is there more to life than 
this? Or why you are here?  Ever think: Is this it?  If 
you have, come and see.  Alpha is a series of talks 
about various aspects of our Christian faith. Each 
Alpha session begins with a meal, features a video 
with more food (for thought!), and ends with small group conversa-
tion - a place where you can ask questions, delve into different   
issues and find out what others think. Alpha will be held at St Paul's 
this fall and at St Bruno's in the spring. The fall session begins    
Tuesday, October 2 in St Paul's Galleria.  Alpha starts with dinner 
at 5:45pm and ends promptly at 7:30pm.  For more information, 
please go to the parish website or contact Mary Kral in the parish 
office.  Come and see! 

The 2018-2019 RCIA season is about to begin. RCIA is the Rite of 
Christian Initiation for Adults. Anyone who would like to become 
Catholic or anyone who is Baptized Catholic but never was con-
firmed are welcome.  This year the team would also like to open the 
group up to those of you in the pews who are already confirmed. It’s 
a wonderful way to walk with others on their faith journey as they 
prepare to join the Catholic church during the Easter Vigil, and    
another opportunity for folks who are interested in getting a deeper 
understanding of our Catholic faith.  Peter and Beth McFadzen like 
to think of it as “Catholic 101”.  The group meets on Sundays after 
St. Paul’s 9am mass until 11:30 or so.  They will meet about three 
times per month in the Family Room. The schedule and the topics 
will be posted on the parish website for those of you who are      
curious. Our first meeting will be October 14. Come join us in “the 
best kept secret” in the church!   

Contact Mary Kral with questions. 

PUBLIC ROSARY RALLY 
OCTOBER 13, 2018 

Coordinated nationally by America Needs Fatima  
for the 101st Anniversary of the Fatima miracle of the sun. 

WHAT: PRAY THE HOLY ROSARY 
WHERE: CORNER OF HWY 83 AND HWY D, Genesee Depot 
 On St. Paul’s Catholic Church property 
 Outside on the grass (DRESS APPROPRIATELY)  
 Park in St. Paul’s southeast parking lot 

WHEN:  SATURDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2018 AT 12:00 NOON 
Our Lady promised at Fatima that God’s wish is to establish devotion 
to the Immaculate Heart of Mary as the solution for this world’s sins 
and impurity. Our Lady asked for prayer, penance and sacrifice for 
the conversion of sinners. 

 * The Rosary is the prayer 
 * Standing in a public place is the penance 
 * Giving of your time is the sacrifice 

You are invited to participate in one of over 8,000 rallies that will 
take place all across the United States on Oct. 13th.   

How will YOU How will YOU How will YOU RISE UP RISE UP RISE UP ?  All Adults are invited…?  All Adults are invited…?  All Adults are invited…   
Alpha Tuesdays 5:45pm, St Paul starts 10/2 (Spring Thursdays St 

Bruno) 
Power in My Hands, a movie about the rosary, October 25, 
6:30pm at St Bruno.  (May 2019 at St Paul.) 
Dynamic Men’s Group: Wednesdays, St Paul (6-7am or 7-8pm): 
“Kapaun’s Men”, Virtue Series. Thursdays, St Bruno (6am-7am):  
Rich Curran Nov 7:  IS the Church Relevant? 6:30pm, St Paul  
Parish Mission March 11 & 12 including Evening Vespers (prayer, 
music, and a talk).   

Small faith sharing groups 
a) Divine Mercy Cenacle Wednesday afternoons, St Paul.  Study the 

diary of St. Faustina and Scripture (contact Deb Jablonski) 
b) Holy Spirit 6 weeks (contact Mary Kral) 
c) Sundays and Scripture – focus on the Sunday readings before 

mass at St Bruno (contact Mary Kral) 1/13/19, 2/10/19 
d) Life in the Spirit at St Paul’s, third Monday of the month, for-

mation about the Holy Spirit, group prays for one another and the 
parish  (contact Lucille Contorno) 

e) The Mass – video by Bishop Barron, spring 2019 (Ann-Marie and 
Patrick Duemling)  

f) Turning Point Dr. Allen Hunt Thursday mornings at St Paul, 9:30-
10:30 (contact Chris Yehle) 

Women of Christ Nov. 3, 2018 – RISE UP with 1000’s of women! 
Men of Christ March 30, 2019 – RISE UP with 1000’s of men! 
Redemptorist Retreat Center (www.redemptoristretreat.org) 
FORMED.org LOADED with resources!! (parish code 274255) 








32,000 
27,110 

11.92 129 

Archdiocese of Milwaukee 

2018 

Thank you for your  
generosity!  

You can still mail in your 
donation to the  

Archdiocese using the 
envelope they sent you. 

 
PARISH STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 

We are truly grateful for your sacrifice and generosity. 

Year to Date Last Year to Date 
7/1/18 to 6/30/19 7/1/17 to 6/30/18 

Stewardship & Offertory $ 147,090 Stewardship & Offertory $ 154,036 
Other Income $   78,134 Other Income $   88,719 
Total Income $ 226,224 Total Income $ 242,755 
Total Expenses $ 165,838 Total Expenses $ 147,874 
Excess/Deficit $   60,386 Excess/Deficit $   94,881 

Mortgage Update  
Current Mortgage as of 7/31/18 ............................ $ 834,893.04 

Mortgage Balance as of 8/31/18 ............................ $ 763,198.54 

God bless you and your families! 

http://www.redemptoristretreat.org
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www.stpaulgenesee.net     
    262-968-3175 

Get connected to our POWER! 

This week we begin our Fire Safety Presentations with the Wales 
Fire Department. We are grateful for the many ways our community 
protects us and keeps us safe! All teachers are attending the 2018 
Catholic Educators’ Convention on Friday, October 5th. We look for-
ward to this day to join together as an Archdiocese of Milwaukee for 
professional development and fellowship. We learn great things that 
we can bring back to our classrooms and students! Just a reminder, 
registration is open throughout the year. Continue to spread the 
word about all of the great things happening here at St. Paul School! 
Contact us at 262-968-3175 for a school tour. We may be exactly 
what you are looking for in a school! 

ST. PAUL SCHOOL TABLE IN THE GATHERING SPACE  Come check 
out our table in the gathering space to see all of the great things  
happening at St. Paul School! Bring a friend!  

REFER A FAMILY PROGRAM  Word of mouth is the most successful 
form of advertising here at St. Paul School! We have recently added a 
new program! Current K5-8th grade families can receive a credit up 
to $500.00 off their tuition for the current school year when they 
refer a new K5-8th grade family to our school! Stop in the school of-
fice for more information. 

HELP WANTED –AFTER CARE EMPLOYEES  St. Paul Catholic 
School is looking for help in our After Care. After Care is available on 
school days from 3:20-6:00pm. This is a paid position. Flexible 
scheduling is available. Please contact Tori Duemling, Before/After 
Care Coordinator, at vduemling@stpaulgenesee.net or the school. 

SCHOOL EMAIL BLASTS   If you would like to receive email blasts, 
please email the school office (school@stpaulgenesee.net) and we 
will add you to our email list.  

FLEX SEATING NEEDED   Do you have any flexible seating options 
that you no longer have use for and are willing to donate to our 
school? Please email a  picture to school@stpaulgenesee.net or call 
the school office 262-968-3175. 

Join our Family, 
Angela Gunderson,  Principal St. Paul School 

agunderson@stpaulgenesee.net 

ST PAUL SCHOOL NEWS Why Do We Do That?-Catholic Tradition Explained 

Question: I've heard that we become angels when we die. Is 
this what the Church teaches? 

Answer:  As human beings, we are both spiritual and corpore-
al.  We are body and soul. This makes us unique in all creation. 
No other physical creature -- plant or animal -- possesses an 
immortal soul made in God's image and likeness. Like the dis-
tinction with plants and animals, angels have an entirely dif-
ferent sort of existence. Angels are pure immortal spirit, and 
they have been so since the moment of their creation. While 
they may take on an appearance of a body in Biblical history, 
they are not a body like we are. Angels are neither male nor 
female, despite the art we often see.   

As the result of the Fall, human beings experience death. Our 
souls are temporarily separated from our bodies. However, 
we do not become something other than human. Every Sun-
day in the Creed we profess "I believe in the resurrection of 
the body." As Jesus was united with his body on the third day, 
so, too, will we be united with our bodies at the end of time.  

For the Kids 
Sharing the Gospel 
If a girl is doing good things and 
helps you to do good things for 
God, she is a good friend. If a 
boy reminds you of how much 
God loves you, he is a good 
friend. If a child really is being 
helpful, don't push him or her 
away because he or she is not part of your family or church. God is 
very happy when you accept others even when they are not like you. 

Prayer 
Lord, help me understand that everyone is part of your family.  

St. Paul School Cash or Tuition Raffle 
Support St. Paul School by purchasing Raffle Tickets! 

Buy your Tickets for $20 each, 3 for $50, or 10 for $100 for 
your chance to win AND support St. Paul School - really, it's a 
win-win situation. Win the $2,000 CASH GRAND PRIZE or a 
FULL YEAR of Tuition! All proceeds will benefit the school and 
help in continuing the strong faith tradition it has fostered for 
the last 50+ years. Tickets are available for purchase after 
Mass during September and October. Raffle drawing will be 
on December 12th. Contact the 
school office with any        
questions at 262-968-3175. 

St. Paul School Cash or Tuition 

Raffle 

$20 each 

Enter and Win!!  

Your Donation Counts!  
Support  

St. Paul School walkers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meet us at the starting line, as we 
celebrate and support Catholic  
education at the 6th annual Soles for 
Catholic Education Walk. 

Catholic school students, parents, teachers, alumni and friends from across the 
archdiocese will gather as a community to celebrate Catholic education.   

Donations made to our team will stay right here at St. Paul School to ensure that 
Catholic education remains affordable and accessible.   

To donate online, visit catholicschoolswalk.org.   
Contact Chad Bartell at cssbartell@gmail.com to donate with cash or check.   

What:   6th annual Soles for Catholic Education Walk 

Where:  Mount Mary University 

When:  Saturday, Oct. 20 – 10 am   2-mile Walk   

One Step. One Soul at a time. 

P.S. Help us “Stuff the Bus” with all types and sizes of gently-used shoes for the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul. Drop off your shoes prior to the Walk at St. Paul’s or 
bring them the day of the event and help us ‘Stuff the Bus! 

 

Watkins Sale 

The school library's annual Watkins Sale will begin Thursday, Sept.25 
with orders due by Wed, Oct. 17. Catalogs were sent home with each 
school family and will be available in the gathering space, parish 
office and on the library check out desk. Orders may be dropped off at 
school, sent to jberner@wi.rr.com or called in to 262-565-8186. Orders 
will be available for pick up on Fri., Nov. 2, in the school library.  Any 
questions, contact Barb Berner (see above). 

Enchanted Forest Scholastic Book Fair in Galleria Nov. 6 - 12. 

mailto:vduemling@stpaulgenesee.net
mailto:school@stpaulgenesee.net
mailto:school@stpaulgenesee.net
mailto:cssbartell@gmail.com
mailto:jberner@wi.rr.com
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St Peregrine The Patron Saint of  
those who suffer from cancer and other life-
threatening diseases. 

If you live with cancer or know someone dear 
to you that does, you are invited to attend 
Mass on the first Friday of every month at 
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHURCH, S. 41st and  
W. Oklahoma Ave in Milwaukee.  

Blessed Sacrament church is designated as 
one of the ten St. Peregrine Shrines in the 
United States. The service begins at 12:00 
(noon). There is a special blessing at the end 
of the Mass and if you like, an individual 
blessing.  

Human Concerns 

Next meeting of the Book Club  
Tues., Oct. 9 at 9 AM - St. Bruno Family Room.  

We always welcome new members.   
The book for October is; Radical Sprit by Joan Chittister 

"Even if you haven't read the book, come to share with us and you'll 
probably want to come back!"  

ST BRUNO Events and Invites 

ST. BRUNO Eucharistic Celebrations 

Weekends: Saturday at 4:00 p.m. & Sunday at 10:30 a.m. 

Weekdays: Monday at 8:00 a.m. & Wednesday at 8:45 a.m.  

Reconciliation: 1st & 3rd Saturday, 3:00pm & By appointment 

 

Dynamic Men’s Group starts Sept. 13 in the Gathering Space at 6am. 

Call 965-3436 to join or contact the Parish office for more details. 

WORK & PRAY      
Our next gathering is Oct 1 at 9:00am in the Family Rm.  
Join our group of knitters and crocheters to     
create prayer shawls for anyone who needs one. 
Join us anytime. If you or someone you know 
would find comfort in a prayer shawl whether at 
home, in the hospital or nursing home, please 
contact the parish office. 

The Fall FREE CLOTHING SHARE  

FRIDAY, October 5 from 8:00am to 4:00pm   
SATURDAY, October 6 from 8:00am to 11am.  

 held in our Parish Life Center/lower level 

Donations may be dropped off on Thurs., October 4, Noon-8pm 
OR anytime during the hours on Friday. Tax receipts are available 
upon request. Just about anything seen at a garage sale is accept-
ed here (NO large furniture), and all is FREE! Items do not have 
to be brought in to take what is needed. Everyone is encouraged 
to bring your own bags to use. This is a great community service 
where donations are greatly appreciated to share with others!  
Help is needed on Saturday, October 6, starting around 
11:00am, for clean-up.  Clean up includes packing up remaining 
items then filling waiting vehicles and putting tables & chairs 
back in order.   
For more information, please call Jerie @ 968-3474 or email 
roderjerie55@gmail.com. 

CLEANING CLOSETS? DRAWERS? 

 One of our parish ministries, Reformation Lutheran in the 

central city, has a Neighborhood Store (local thrift shop) for 
their Milwaukee neighbors. If you have household goods or 
furniture, contact our parishioners, Deb/Brian Schneider 
(262-894-1132); they will come to pick it up. 

 St Ben's shower program for the homeless is looking for 
travel size hygiene products, leave them in the bin in the 
coat room off the Gathering Space. 

 The Peru ministry will share eye glasses (RX or readers) 
and canes with our brothers and sisters in Paita, Peru. 
Leave them in the basket in the Gathering Space coat room. 

 Casa Maria, a shelter in Milwaukee for homeless women 
and children is always looking for new or gently used cloth-
ing for babies to age 12. Mark the package CASA and leave 
in the parish office or Gathering Space. 

 Heavenly Babies needs new or gently used newborn to 6 
month clothing, label it for them and leave in parish office 
or Gathering Space. Books for babies are always welcomed. 

 Free Clothing Share is happening in early October; clothing 
and household goods can be donated in the cafeteria       
October 4-5.  

Come and refill your spiritual tank at Women of Christ! 

Mom's are the heart of the family and a rejuvenated heart makes 
for a rejuvenated and strong family! This is not a day away from 
your family for the sake of being away from your family. It is time 
to take care of your spiritual needs so you can be more present to 
your family! Tickets are $40 - unless we have more than 5. In that 
case, they are $35. It is at the Washington County fair grounds 
from 8:15-4:30. We can meet at St. Paul's and carpool.  

See our signup genius account for more details: https://
www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0949a4ad2baafa7-women1 

Aiming for Christ  
SATURDAY October 6 at the Waukesha Gun Club.  

Cost for the event is $40/person or $200/per 5-man squad and in-
cludes:  Mass at 7am., Light breakfast, sporting clays and a 5 stand 
flurry, a visit from Archbishop Listecki, Lunch, a virtue talk, social 

afterwards, wrapping up by 2 pm.   

Dads, this is a great event for you to enjoy some father/son camara-
derie, build on our faith, and enjoy a unique outdoors experience.   
Online registration; https://menofchrist.net/cem/register/
integrated/60 
(When registering, under “Parish” enter your squad leader’s name 
for full (5) or partial squad, or enter “Single” if you are not part of a 
squad.) 
Questions? Contact Michael Schulze at mkschulze10@gmail.com or 
262-327-4258. 

Key Cards Update: 

We are low on keycards for the Chapel. If you are no 

longer using your card, please drop it off at the Parish 

Office or in the collection basket.  Please put it in a 

sealed envelope with “Attn: Sherri Meyer” on it.  

Thank You. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0949a4ad2baafa7-women1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0949a4ad2baafa7-women1
mailto:mkschulze10@gmail.com
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Parish Events this Week 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults:  Prepare for the sacraments of 

initiation with a small group to join the Catholic church.  Call Mary Kral.  

Infant Baptism: Parent sessions are required for registered parishion-

ers who would like their child baptized. Call Mary Kral, at least one 

month in advance, to schedule a class time & make arrangements to 

pick a date for your child’s baptism. 

Confirmation:  Youth at least 16 years of age or adults seeking to be 

confirmed, call Parish Office.  

First Eucharist:  Parent and child preparation required. Contact    

Karen Farrell. 

Reconciliation: 2nd & 4th Saturday at 10:00am or by appointment. 

Marriage: Arrangements should be made six months in advance. One 

of the parties must be a registered parish member and a practicing 

Catholic.   

Care of Sick: Sacramental care of the sick, call the Parish Office.  

Anointing of the Sick:  Call the Parish office with request. 

St. Paul  Cemetery:  Hwy DE & Snowdon Rd. Call Parish Office for 

information. 

Monday, Oct  1 
9-10:30AM Work & Pray/FamRm 
6:30-7:30PM Faith Formation Comm Mtg/FamRm 
7:00-8:00PM Confirmation Mtg @ St. Bruno’s 
6:00-8:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 8:30pm) 

Tuesday, Oct 2 
9-10:30AM  Cleaning Church/CH 
8:15-10:30AM Connect/FamRm 
5:45-7:30PM Alpha/Ch/Gathsp/GAL 
7:00-8:00PM Confirmation Parent Mtg/Gym 
6-7:30PM Awaken FF/Complex 

Wednesday, Oct 3  
6-7:00AM Men’s Group/Caf 
2:30-4:00PM Divine Mercy/FamRm 
7-9:00PM Youth Group/Rm Youth 
7-8:00PM Men’s Group/FamRm 
6:00-8:00PM Men’s Basketball  (closed after 8:30PM)   

Thursday, Oct 4 NO SCHOOL  
9:30-10:30AM Bible Study/FamRm 
3:00PM Divine Mercy Chaplet/CH 
12-8:00PM Clothing Share dropoff/PLC LL 
6;30PM Auction Mtg/PO 
7-8:30PM Choir Practice/CH 

Friday, Oct 5 NO SCHOOL 
8-4:00PM Clothing Share/PLC LL 

Saturday, Oct 6  
7:30-9:00AM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30am) 
8-11:00AM Clothing Share/PLC LL 

Sunday, Oct 7 Donut Sunday  
8:45AM Kid Zone/Gym 
10:00AM Lector Training/CH 
10:00AM Mission Trip review/Gathering space 
10-11AM CGS FF/Rms Luke & Mark 
10:00-Noon Family Program FF/Complex 

Mon   8:00AM  (Mass at St. Bruno) 

Tues 8:00AM   Heidi Etzel by Etzel Family 

Wed  8:45AM   (Mass at St. Bruno) 

Fri 8:45AM   Shannon Motzel by Bereavement Comm 

Sat 

 

 

Sun 

 

5:30PM 

Lectors 

Servers 

9:00AM 

Lectors 
Servers 

 Shannon Motzel by Waukesha Catholic 

 Joe Beine, Jennessa Guetche 

  Francesca Rhodes 

 For Parishioners of St Paul & St Bruno 

 Pat Millichap, Mary Ellen Bowers 

 Charlotte Memmel, Reagan Ostram 

Readings for the Week of September 30, 2018 

Monday: Job 1:6-22, Luke 9:46-50 
Tuesday: Job 3:1-3, 11-17, 20-23, Matthew 18:1-5, 10 

Wednesday: Job 9:1-12, 14-16, Luke 9:57-62 
Thursday: Job 19:21-27, Luke 10:1-12 

Friday: Job 38:1, 12-21; 40:3-5, Luke 10:13-16 
Saturday: Job 42:1-3, 5-6, 12-17, Luke 10:17-24  

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, Oct 7 
Genesis 2:18-24            Hebrews 2:9-11 

Mark 10:2-16  

October Altar Care – Karen Grande 
Home Communion Minister –  Margot Schumacher 

MASS INTENTIONS OCT 1-7 

St. Paul’s Liturgical Week 

Greeters: 5:30PM  Jim & Karen Grande 

            9:00AM  Amy Memmel & Family 

Other Upcoming Events 

Oct 7 St. Mary’s Fall Festival, Dousman. Supports Western Lakes 
Fire Dept. 11am-3pm. Food, Pie, Music, Farmer’s Market, Silent Auc-
tion, Hay  Rides, Fire Trucks, Kids activities, HAWS.  

Oct 14  St Mary Help of Christians, Annual Turkey Dinner in    
Sullivan (Hwy 18 & Hwy F). Available from 10:30-3PM. Served family 
style, adults $11, Children (5-12) $5, 5 and under are Free. Carry-
outs $12. Locally grown produce, crafts and baked goods sold. 

We would like to thank all our sponsors who advertise with 
Liturgical Publications Inc. (LPi) in our bulletin. Our bulletin 
sponsors defray the cost of our weekly bulletin. Before 
reaching out to the yellow pages, newspapers, etc., please 
reach out to our bulletin sponsors who appreciate your 
patronage!  

Sacramental Information 

HOSPITAL VISITS  If a member of your family is in the hospital, 
please let us know so we can send someone to visit them. The hospi-
tal does not always let us know. Parish Office 262-968-3865. 

Ushers: 5:30PM  Tim & Mary Alters, Chet & Ruth Brown,                
 9:00AM   Bill Johnston, Jim Prellwitz, Pete Pugal,  
             Trish Pugal, Mike Zignego, Jim Dunlap 

The Catholic Study Club: We welcome women belonging to any 

Catholic parish in Waukesha County. Our next luncheon 
is Tuesday, Oct. 9th. Fr. Dominic Roscioli, Chaplain for 

Milwaukee Archdiocese Council of Catholic 
Women (MACCW) will speak on “Growing up 
Catholic in the 1950”s.”  Luncheon reservations 
are required and due by Oct. 1st.  
Call Rita at 262-547-4827.  

Spirituality 

Study 

Service 
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PARISH PERSONNEL 

 

Shared Administrator Fr. Dan Volkert  968-3865, Ext. 201 ............... pastor@stpaulgenesee.net 
 Fr. Dan (emergency #) 262-965-2313  
Shared Deacon Joe Senglaub  262-442-7888 ........................ Joseph.Senglaub@LPL.com 
School Principal Angela Gunderson   968-3175, Ext. 210  .............. agunderson@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Child & Family Ministry Karen Farrell   968-2276, Ext. 214  .............. kfarrell@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Youth Ministry Bill Snyder  968-2276, Ext. 208  .............. wsnyder@stpaulgenesee.net  
Dir of Adult Ministry, and 
Human Concerns Mary Kral  968-2276, Ext. 202 ............... mkral@stpaulgenesee.net           
Dir. of  Liturgy and Music Peggy Kolonko  968-3865, Ext. 205 ............... pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net 
Business Manager  Sherri Meyer  968-3865, Ext. 218 ............... smeyer@stpaulgenesee.net 
Parish Trustee Treasurer Gary Schroeder  ……………………………………….mr.g.schroeder@gmail.com 
Parish Trustee Secretary John Morgen  ………………………………………..jmorgen@firstweber.com 
Pastoral Council Chairperson    Cindy Beauchamp   ....................................................... DCBeau@wi.rr.com 
Finance Council Chairperson Curt Groninger   ....................................................... curtisgroninger@wi.rr.com 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS AND 
FRIENDS WHO ARE SICK: 

Ali Amini, Albert Cutler, Rick Hanke, Rosemary 
McCarthy, Tom & Maria Mauermann and  

Shala Peterson. 
All those undergoing treatment for cancer and other illnesses. 

(Please call the Parish office to add someone to this prayer list.) 

Parish Office Hours  

8:00am-4:30pm Mon-Fri 
 

NOTICE:  Bulletin articles are due 9am on Friday. 

(8 days before article appears in bulletin.) 
         Please submit to ldurler@stpaulgenesee.net 

     Like us:  St. Paul Genesee and/or St. Paul School Genesee 


